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DATE OF ISSUE 
 

February 13, 2017 

 
EFFECTIVE DATE 

 

 
 

 

NUMBER 
 

BOA:17-012 

TO: 

Mark Barnard 

Chief of Police 

 

SUBJECT: 

 

Request for Department of Law Review: 

Spectrum Contract Extension 

FROM: 

Assistant Chief Dwayne Holman 

Bureau of Administration  

 

 

Please find attached recommended contract extension with Charter Spectrum Cable (formerly Time 

Warner) that allows a doubling of the Division of Police’s bandwidth at no cost.  The only 

requirement is an extension of the original contract by one year. 

 

The original Terms of Service (TOS) were the old TOS from Time Warner.  As the company is 

transitioning to Charter Spectrum, they are not willing to modify the Time Warner TOS and extend 

the contract.  Charter Spectrum is willing to modify the relevant terms of their new TOS to 

accommodate the recommendations from the Law Department.  I have attached Charter Spectrum’s 

new TOS as well as a marked up version which includes the changes we requested. 

 

Upon review, please forward this contract to the Department of Law for a review of this new contract 

prior to presentation to Council. 

 

If further is needed, please advise. 

 

 
_______________________________ 

Assistant Chief Dwayne Holman 

Bureau of Administration 
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